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St Matthew’s CE Primary School 

Forward through Friendship and Faith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 2023  

Thursday 28th  Parents Evening—details to follow 

Friday 29th  9am 6MN class worship for parents  

OCTOBER 2023 
 

Mon 2nd  Donations invited for Yiewsley & 
West Drayton Foodbank 

Tuesday 3rd  Individual & sibling photos in school 

Wednesday 4th  Church Harvest worship 

Thursday 5th  Learn with Me classroom sessions 
for parents at 8.45am & 2.45pm 

Friday 6th  9am 5JM & 2.50pm 2EM class  
worship for parents  

Friday 20th  9am 6ES class worship for parents  

Monday 23rd  - 
Friday 27th  

Half Term 

Tuesday 31st  Deadline for Secondary School  
Applications - see inside 

NOVEMBER 2023 

Friday 3rd  9am  5SN class worship for parents  

Friday 10th  2.50pm 1LZ class worship for  
parents  

Friday 17th  2.50pm 1SF class worship for  
parents 

DECEMBER 2023 

Friday 24th  2.50pm 3BF class worship for  
parents 

Friday 1st  9am 4RM class worship for parents  

Wednesday 6th  Year 4 to St Paul’s Cathedral 

Friday 8th  9am 4DT & 2.50pm 3MG class  
worship for parents  

Friday 15th  2.50pm 2LD class worship for  
parents 

Thursday 21st  2pm End of term 

Monday 8th  
January 2024 

Spring term starts 

GENERAL NOTICES  
Welcome back! It has been great to see all our children, 
looking very smart in their uniforms. Please ensure that 
they have their PE kit in school every day. More information 
can be found on our website:  
https://www.st-matthews.hillingdon.sch.uk/97/uniform 
 
Children in Years 5 & 6 are able to walk to and from school 
unaccompanied, and are also allowed to have a mobile 
phone in school with parental permission. Permission forms 
must be obtained, completed and returned to the school 
office. Any mobile phones in school without permission will 
be held at the office for adult collection. 
 
Please note that the school does not take responsibility  for 
any personal items brought into school, including mobile 
phones. 
 
Contact details for any catering questions are: 
office@thepantrycatering.co.uk or tel: 0208 813 7040. 
When you are booking a meal online, you will need to click 
on the first day of the week, ie the relevant Monday, to 
access the other four days. 
 
Following feedback from families last term, we will be com-
piling a comprehensive list of events for the Autumn Term 
to help parents book time off work where necessary. These 
will be sent out as soon as we can finalise the dates. 

Every child has the right to  
an outstanding education 

ST MATTHEW’S SCHOOL VALUES  
Friendship, Trust, Compassion,  

Forgiveness, Gratitude 
OUR SCHOOL RULES 

Kind Words, Kind Hands, Kind Actions 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




